THE SMITH FAMILY



PHONE 31-0222 (24 LINES)

137-153 CROWN STREET DARLINGHURST, 2010 POSTAL ADDRESS: G.P.O. BOX 4085 SYDNEY, 2001

17th December, 1969.

Mrs. Lena Gustin, Radio 2 C.H. 47 York Street, SYDNEY...N.S.W....2000

Dear Mrs. Gustin,

Many thanks indeed for the wonderful support you are giving The Smith Family Christmas Appeal.

As promised I have forwarded receipts to the 29 people who sent donations to you and now enclose our receipt for \$12.00 for Sorella Radio Fund.

This Christmas we anticipate helping more than 20,000 people with food, clothing and furniture as well as providing their children with toys. Your interest in our work is most encouraging.

Yours sincerely,

Waiss) Moira Maguire,

(Miss) Moira Maguire, Publicity Officer.